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1. Situation. The Marine Air Ground Task Force Training Command (MAGTFTC), 
Marine Corps Air Ground Combat Center (MCAGCC) is hosting the Combat Center 
Administrator's Day Celebration at Delvalle Field East and West on 24 April 
2024. In accordance with the reference, the administrators aboard Combat 
Center supports the four major functions of administration: General, 
Operational, Manpower, and Personnel. Administrators has adapted and 
overcame the myriad of challenges and shifting guidelines and continued to 
support their command and provided customer services in the various offices 
aboard the installation. The Combat Center Administrator's Day Celebration 
is designed to build camaraderie among the all the military administrators 
aboard the Combat Center. 

2. Mission. The MAGTFTC, MCAGCC Resources Management Directorate (RMD),
Adjutant will host the Combat Center Administrator's Day Celebration at
Delvalle Field East and West from 0800 to 1300 on 24 April 2024. This event
is designed to build camaraderie among the Installation Personnel
Administration Center, tenant command S-ls, Navy Personnel Center, Legal
Services Support Team, Marine Corps Tactics and Operations Group S-1, Marine
Corps Logistics Operations Group S-1, Headquarters Battalion (HQBN) S-1, and
the MAGTFTC, MCAGCC Military Post Office.

3. Execution

a. Commander's Intent and Concept of Operations

(1) Commander's Intent. To provide our military community 
administrators and their families with a recreational event that is fun, 
professional and entertaining. The execution of the Combat Center 
Administrator's Day Celebration will generate positive community relations 
among the administrators aboard the Combat Center. 

(2) Concept of Operations

(a) The Administrator's Day Celebration will consist of a
barbecue style menu provided by the United Services Organization (USO) 
Additionally, athletic events and games provided by Outdoor Adventures will 
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